    NEWSLETTER 1 SEPTEMBER 9-13
Dear parents,
                      I am so happy to see the kids settled down and getting used to our classroom routine and rules very fast. I hope they are enjoying their time at school and they are going home with a good feedback about what we do every day. Don’t worry about your child if he/she is still crying in the morning, the moment we enter the classroom they stop crying.
Last week was mostly tracing and coloring, playing and reading stories to get the kids to our daily routine. This week we will start with our curriculum.
This week we will be doing the following;
Language Arts: This week we will introduce letter Aa with its sounds and vocabulary (ant, axe, alligator, apple, arrow, anchor, astronaut, arm, apron, April, Ali), and other names that starts with letter A.
Our theme this week is “All about me”, will be talking about names and how people have different names and some have the same name.
Math: Recognition and formation of number 1. Will practice counting from 1-10. Will go through the shapes but will focus more on the circle.
Science: this week we will be talking about our “5 senses” and we will focus on sight. We will be watching some nice educational videos about the five senses and reading books about the same concept.

QUICK REMINDRES:
*Kindly notice that Tuesday the 11th of September will be OFF as awe will be celebrating the New Islamic Year. 
* Kindly send your child in his P.E uniform on Sunday. Kindly send an extra bottle of water with your child or a big bottle of water to be kept in class as the kids are running out of water.
We will start going to the club on Sunday.
* Make sure the message book is in your child’s bag daily, and please check my notes and sign it.
Missing supplies need to be send to school maximum by Sunday.
If you still didn’t send the school policy, the information form and the medical form, kindly sign them and send them by Sunday.
If you have any questions or concerns don’t hesitate to send me a note in the message book, or an email, or come and see me on Thursday but first you need to set an appointment with Miss. Shereen in the admin. 
I will add some videos to my Weebly page that we will be watching in class, kindly check them.
We are doing our best to push the kids to eat and finish their food but some of them are very slow eating or they refuse to eat their food.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you, looking forward for a new productive week full of good times.
Ms.Nouran.

                 

